
Dear Mike, 
  
I hope all is well. 
  
I am dropping you a quick line as I have just finished distributing all of this year’s boxes for the 
Borders Primary Schools Birdbox Project. All 200 boxes were snapped up very quickly again and 
demand from schools significantly exceeded supply again. I gave an additional 20 boxes to riverside 
woodland community groups in Melrose and St. Boswells. The Borders Birdbox Project is proving, 
once again, to be extremely popular with both young people and their teachers across the Scottish 
Borders. 
  
As you are aware, next year will see the completion of the Borders Birdbox Project with all 60 
primaries receiving 10 boxes each.  
   
With very best regards, 
  
Tom 
  
PS: Attached are a few photos that you are welcome to use on your website/social media etc! 

 











 


